
November 2011 General Meeting/Luncheon 

Woodland Plantation 

 
The November 2011 PABI General Meeting/Luncheon was held at Woodland Plantation in Myrtle Grove. The 

keynote speaker was Mr. Billy Nungesser, Plaquemines Parish President.  Mr. Nungesser spoke on several Parish 

issues.  First, he stated that the Peter’s Rd ByPass project had been bid and groundbreaking is to start in 2012.  He 

was also pleased to announce that the new Plaqumines Medical Center would begin construction in 2012 as well.  

Mr. Nungesser spoke about the flooding issue in the lower end of the Parish.  Issues of concern were the levees as 

well as the raising of Highway 23 in Myrtle Grove in order to avoid the south end being closed when a storm hits.  

He touched briefly on the 2012 Budget for the Parish as well.  
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